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Mark Colombo

From: O'Connor, David <doconnor@wbklaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 10:33 AM
To: Mark Colombo
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Community of license change request for WNGT-CD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Mark: 
 
On behalf of Capitol Broadcasting Company, Inc., the licensee of Class A TV station WNGT-CD (Facility ID No. 
71089), we respectfully request that the community of license for WNGT-CD be changed from Smithfield-
Selma, North Carolina to Raleigh, North Carolina.  The station engineer has confirmed to me that Raleigh is 
within 30 miles of Smithfield-Selma.  To my knowledge, this is the first (and I believe last) request for a 
community of license change for this station. 
 
Please let me know if you need further information in order to process this request.  Thank you, 
 
David O’Connor 
Counsel for Capitol Broadcasting Company, Inc. 
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